
		

Our Chicks 
Fig Class - March 2017	

Fig Class decided that our chicks needed some exercise, so we worked 
in small groups to build them an obstacle course. We used resources from 
inside and outside of the classroom and thought carefully about how to 

make sure the chicks had fun but were also safe. Fig Class were so 
grown up, gentle and quiet and the chicks had a very exciting time! 


